
The Election Is Over⎯We Won!

The malignant narcissist in the White House will soon be gone, immigrant 
children will be released from Trump’s cages and we will reverse as many 
of his horrific policies as possible. Simultaneously, the work will begin to 
stop COVID-19, reverse climate change, rebuild the economy and make 
sure people are paid a living wage.

Locally, CVPPAC-endorsed candidates won some important races. 
Congratulations to

• Santos Garcia, Mayor of the City of Madera
• Anita Denise Evans, Madera City Council District 4
• Zimri Padilla, Madera BOE Trustee Area 4
• Nasreen Johnson, SCCCD Trustee Area 2
• Shawn Brooks, Central Unified Trustee Area 4
• Jose Sigala, Tulare City Council District 1

In the last several years, the CVPPAC has helped push the Fresno City 
Council from red to blue. We now have a 6-1 majority at City Hall. In 2021, 
we will develop a strategic plan to get more progressives elected locally. If 
you want to be a part of getting more progressive candidates elected, join 
the CVPPAC. Together, we will build a better Fresno. Use the membership 
form on the right or join us online at www.cvppac.org/join-us/.

The next meeting of the Central Valley Progressive PAC will be 
Saturday, January 9, at 3:30 p.m. At that meeting, we will elect a new 
executive board that will serve for the next two years.

There will be no CVPPAC meeting in December.

For more information, contact Simone Cranston-Rhodes at 559-978-4504 
or simone.rhodes@seiu521.org.

Do you want. . .

Join us as we continue our strategic plan to elect 
progressives to local office, build a labor/
community alliance, demand clean air, clean 
water, police accountability and for all workers to 
earn a living wage.  With your support we will win 
political power.

http://www.cvppac.org/join-us/
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